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We have several allergies in the school that are nut specific.  Please remember we are a “nut free campus”.  This includes peanuts, but also ANY nut butter or topping.  This includes trail mix or candy with nuts in them.  Thank you for helping our children with allergies.





We will be moving into our new classrooms on Monday, August 21st. If you feel your child needs a day or two of transition let us know and we can accommodate you.


I know it is sometimes a scary feeling for children to have change.  We know all our teachers have lots of experience helping the children make transitions easily.  


Be positive and talk up moving into a new “big kid” classroom.  Their current teachers are already making sure to incite enthusiasm! 





Dates to Remember:





August 16-Meet the Teachers


August 18-Parents Night Out


August 21-First Day in new classes
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Room Parents





We will have a signup sheet on Meet the Teacher night for Room Parent Volunteers.  Please indicate on the sheet if you are just volunteering or would like to put in for the Room Parent.  The Room Parent would be to pass along information to other parents after collaborating with the teachers on needs.  Simple and easy.  Give as much time as you can, no pressure.





Our Meet the Teacher night will be Wednesday, August 16th from 7pm-8:30.  It will extremely be informative for parents.  Our teachers will be going over the classroom handbooks and can answer any questions during this time.  We hope to see all of you there!
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Facebook posts/likes





In 2017-2018 we will be utilizing Facebook in many fun ways!  Please make sure you have “liked” our page so you can follow our contests.  We will have $$$ off tuition and FUN voting contests for you.  Watch our page closely as it grows!  Giving us positive reviews helps us as well!





" What makes a child gifted and talented may not always be good grades in school, but a different way of looking at the world and learning.”		            Chuck Grassley�
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